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THE OPEN SCHOOL 
Miss Shelly’s News

UPCOMING DATES
March 13-17 – Spring Break, Open School and district schools closed
April 1 – Family Resource Fair – Civic Center Gym 9-12






(Open School will have a table)





April 3 and 4 – Class photo days – more info to follow!

Week of April 3 – Parent/Teacher conferences 

April 7 – No school, Open School and district schools closed
Week of April 10th – Kindergarten registration – district schools

Mid-April – spring book fair in office

April 13 – 6:00 p.m. – Open School student art show at the UW Art  Museum – more info to follow, hold the date!
Summer/Fall Enrollment
Enrollment forms were sent out in cubbies.  Extra copies are on the table in the office. Summer and the 2023-2024 school year enrollment do require you to fill out an enrollment form so that we know who is returning.  Currently enrolled families have priority for spots. Our summer session runs 8 weeks from June 5-July 28. Our last day of the 2022-2023 school year session is May 26th.  We are closed the week of Memorial Day to set up for summer.  We will start the 2023-2024 school year with the district on August 24th.  If you want a schedule that isn’t indicated on the enrollment forms, please write in your preferred schedule and we can discuss the options.  
Due Dates for Enrollment Forms: 

Fall enrollment priority by March 3rd – you can enroll after this date, but I will begin working on the wait list families the week of March 6th, so please turn in your forms by March 3rd to secure your child’s fall spot and reserve your preferred schedule.

Summer enrollment priority by March 10th.  You can enroll after this date, but for first priority and for best summer planning purposes, please turn in summer forms by March 10th.

Staff Changes
Miss Tasen has accepted a lead infant teacher position at ECEC.  She has worked hard with finishing her college degree and gaining experience in the classrooms here, and we are proud of her for stepping up to her next role.  She will be missed, but we wish her well in her next adventure!  Miss Laura’s assistant position will be filled by existing staff through the end of this school year.  After school also has some new faces – Miss Rebecca and Miss Maddie are assisting with after school now.  Megan M. has started an internship for her degree this semester.  Miss Megan H. and Savannah are still in after school daily. All of our staff are qualified, background checked, and CPR/First aid certified staff.  Please introduce yourself to any new to you faces that you see! Staff photos are also on the bulletin board in the office if you want help putting names to faces.  
Read Across America

The week of February 27th is Read Across America week through the National Education Association. We are also celebrating Dr. Seuss’s birthday this week. We will be having green eggs and ham on Friday morning to end the week!
Reading Log – to coordinate with Read Across America, we are sending a March reading log home.  Simply have your child color in a shamrock for every 10 minutes of reading.  Once complete, or at the end of March, turn the log back in to your child’s teacher.  Small prizes will be given out for participation!

Spirit Week

We will be having a fun week leading up to spring break.  

3/6 – hat day – wear your favorite hat

3/7 – UW day – wear your favorite brown and gold

3/8 – pajama day - wear your favorite pajamas (easy to change out of if swimming in afternoon)

3/9 – Beach day – wear your favorite beach wear (bring outerwear for recess)

3/10 – Backwards day – let’s be silly!

We will have a G rated movie the afternoon of 3/10 before spring break.  We will then be closed March 13-17 for spring break.  We hope you have fun with spirit week and during spring break!
Lucky Family Shamrock Project

We are sending home a family project for spring break.  Instructions are with the shamrock – simply decorate your shamrock to show why you are lucky to be a family and return after spring break to your child’s teacher to display and discuss with the class!  Have fun!

The Week of the Young Child 

https://www.naeyc.org/events/woyc

April 1-7 is the national Week of the Young Child.  Governor Gordon will sign a proclamation during the week as well to signify Wyoming’s participation.  We will have fun events during the week for the children here at the school.  

April 1st – Family Resource Fair – will kick-off the Week of the Young Child.  Community agencies and services will have tables at the Civic Center to provide families information about what is available in our communities.  Games, stories, snacks, and free family fun!  The Open School will have a table, we hope to see you there!  More information as we get closer to the date will be provided.
Fence Repairs

We will be, hopefully, completing some fence repairs during the week of spring break.  A new front gate, some privacy fencing along the apartments, and a new playground/patio divider fence are in the plans.  This will have a change to drop-off and pick-up.  The playground will be secure with fencing, and adults will need to walk children to/from the playground area to enter the new gate area.  Staff will be at the gates to assist you in checking your child in on the teacher clipboards at the gate entrance.  We will keep you posted as the work is completed.

Playground

We will also be making playground improvements over the summer. We will be using grant funds to replace the wooden equipment with more modern pieces.  We are very grateful to be able to use the grant funds to enhance our amazing playground space!

ProCare

Please remember to check your child in/out on ProCare daily.  If you are having any issues using the app, please let me know.  The teachers have clipboards for attendance as well, so children need to be checked in/out on ProCare, and in/out with staff on clipboards daily.  If you forget to check your child in, I will be using the app to check them in for you, so you will still need to check them out daily.  This system helps make sure we know who is present daily.  We need to have accurate counts for safety and keeping track of all the children.  We also use the app frequently for messaging, incident reports, photo sharing, etc., so if you aren’t using the app you are missing out on important information.  Thank you for your help in improving the app usage.
Shamrock Shake

This delicious minty smoothie is packed with nutrients but will still satisfy your sweet tooth in place of the traditional sugary shamrock shake!

Prep Time5 mins
Cook Time0 mins
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Servings: 2 people
Ingredients
· 1 cup unsweetened, vanilla almond milk
· 2 cups raw spinach
· 10 large fresh mint leaves plus extra for garnish
· 1 frozen banana
· 1/2 cup frozen mango
· 1 scoop vanilla protein powder optional
Instructions

0. Add almond milk, spinach and mint leaves to blender; blend well.

1. Break banana into pieces and it along with the mango into the blender; blend well.

2. Add ice if a thicker consistency is desired.

3. Pour into two small glasses, garnished with extra mint leaves; serve and enjoy!

4. (optional: add vanilla protein powder for extra protein!)

www.superhealthykids.com
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Build a fort. Bake cookies. Watch a
new movie. Arts and crafts. Ride a
bike. Go to the zoo. Homemade
sidewalk chalk. Read a book.
Homemade crayons. Play a game.
Have a picnic. Make a pirate ship from?
a cardboard box. Dance party. Stay up
late. Homemade play dough. Family
game night. Take a walk. Handprint
art. Lemonade stand. Mini golf. Mad
Libs. Grow your own crystals. Write a
book. Homemade pizza. Baking soda
experiments. Popcorn bar. Make a
. card for someone. Homemade ice
zcream in bag. Countdown to summer.
Make memories!

TheSuburbanMom.com




